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Unmanned Autonomous Systems (UAS)

• Reference Number: 2892 
• Date released: 13 January 2011 

Request
I refer to your recent request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 as set out 
below:

1. All documents and correspondence held by the force relating to the potential use of 
Unmanned Autonomous Systems (UAS). 

2. Please can I also request all correspondence, including emails and letters, written between 
the force and BAE Systems relating to UAS. 

I would like to restrict the request to Unmanned Aerial Vehicles rather than Unmanned Autonomous
Systems, and to limit it to the last three years.

Response
In accordance with section 1(1) (a) of the Act our response is provided below;

There is no information held by the Cheshire Constabulary in relation to your questions.
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